






2022-23

Enhancing NAAC grading.

Enhancing input student quality
in all the departments.

Organizing more number of
student and faculty development
programs.

Enhancing Indexed journal
publications.

Fetching more fund from funding
institutions.

2024-25 2026-272023-24 2025-26

Strategic Planning
Enhancing placements with a high
median pay package.

Enhancing the number of faculty
with Ph.D. qualifications.

Collaboration with more number
of foreign universities.

Strengthening research centers.

Establishing COE in all
departments.

Fetching more research funds
from funding institutions.

Increasing in placement nos
with a high median pay
package.

Developing Entrepreneurship
qualities among students.

Enhancing Incubation center
activities.

Enhancing start-ups on
campus.

Increasing in number of
patents.

Enhancing the connectivity with
society & industry.

Achieve autonomous status.

Enhancing placement with a high
median pay package.

More industry-supported labs.

Enhancing Collaboration with
foreign universities.

Enhancing the number of
faculties with Ph.D.
qualifications to 60%.




